
De: MARCHENOIR Julien (VCA-AE) julien.marchenoir@vancleefarpels.com Objet: Letter of 
reference  

Date: 16 juin 2019 à 06:07 
À: david@cottier-angeli.ch  

To whom it may concern  

In my previous role, as Vacheron Constantin International Marketing & Communications Director I 
commissioned Mr Cottier- Angeli a project called the Movements Organ to be presented at the Haute 
Horlogerie International Show (SIHH Geneva). 

It is my pleasure to say that this project has been developed with great collaboration and communication 
between the different specialists/parties involved and presented on time for the SIHH. 
The Movements Organ was a complex project combining rotation of calibers on 360 degrees on 2 axes 
together with auto adjusted lighting which had to be presented in the qualitative environment of our 
booth and later on boutiques has a tool to promote our range of high watchmaking calibers. 
Not only the quality of the technical and aesthetical work orchestrated by Mr Cottier-Angelo allowed us 
to have a great success at the SIHH but this project was managed within the budget set from the 
beginning of the project. 

With all this being said, I am happy to recommend Mr Cottier-Angeli and would be happy to be contacted 
as a reference shall there be any need for it.  

I have left Vacheron Constantin to join Van Cleef & Arpels in April 2018 and I am now based in Dubai 
(see new contact details below).  

Yours sincerely, Julien MARCHENOIR  

Marketing & Communications - Director Van Cleef & Arpels - Middle East & India 
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